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Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C. 20472

JAN 6 1983

Frank G. Pagano, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Licensing Branch
Division of Emergency Preparedness-

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Pagano:

This is in response to your request of April 12, 1982, that the Federal
Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) review the draft public information
sections of the emergency plans for the Perry Nuclear Power St ation. Your
request was not received by FEMA until September 28, 1982, which resulted
in a delay of the review. Enclosed is a preliminary review of the Perry
Nuclear Power Station booklet, brochure, and articles developed to date. As
indicated in the review, additional information must be developed end
evaluated before the information package can be accepted as adequate.

If I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,

b I/.g,, -

R d W. rimm

Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological

Hazards

Enclosure

8301120193 g30206
hDRADOCK 05000440PDR

__ _ _ _


